
From:

	

Sent:

	

July 15, 2016 11:34 PM
To:

	

NL Public Utilities Board
Subject:

	

TRIM: 2016 RSP Refund

To who it may concern,

T Jason Thorne, as a taxpayer and citizen of St. John's Newfoundland, do not endorse the application by
Newfoundland Power for the 2016 Rate Stabilization Refund Plan, the "plan",

Regards, Jason Thorne

4 Rowan St,
St, John's, Newfoundland
A1B 2X3
709753-6803
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